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August 12, 1982
L-82-348

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region II
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: RII: WPK
St. Lucie Unit 2
Docket No. 50-389/82-13

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Florida Power & Light Company letter L-82-232 of May 28, 1982 detailed the
action taken and planned by FP&L to correct the violation "Use of Incorrect
Calibration Block for PSI UT of Weld 123-2." In this letter, FP&L committed to

complete the planned corrective action by June 15, 1982.

While on site during the week of June 21, Mr. W. Crowley, of your office, determined
that the re-examination of the subject weld had not been completed.

The responsible site personnel had not been alerted to the commitment date;
hence, the weld was scheduled for re-examination on a routine basis. Upon
becoming aware of the lapsed commitment, the weld was examined immediately and
found to be acceptable. The results were made available to Mr. Crowley prior to
his departure from the site.

Very truly yours

uC -

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
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cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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